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“Covering the World with the Word” 

July 6, 2022 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 
Greetings from the hills of East Tennessee. We just want to thank everyone of you who had a part in 
a annual telethon in May (Bible Publishing Month).  This was the time that Brad Jones owner of 
BBB TV 12 in Oak Ridge, allowed us to raise funds for the printing ministry. Thank you Brad for the 
blessing and help you have been to the printing ministry of Mount Pisgah Baptist Church over the 
past 17 years allowing us to raise money for the print shop. 
 
Thank you to all the local churches who have helped us in this endeavor to raise money to print scrip-
tures for world wide distribution to those who have never heard the Gospel or those who have never 
had a Bible in their own language. It is a real blessing  
 
 
Scriptures sent out since the last news letter February 15, 2022: 
 
English John and Romans         12,756 USA English New Testaments             384  
Spanish New Testaments            3,588 Spanish John and Romans      15,400 
Spanish Whole Bibles                 2,320 Cebuano John and Romans      21,560 
English New Testaments             1,950 English Whole Bibles         1,021 
Ukraine John and Romans          10,000 Portuguese John and Romans     112,000 
 
TOTAL:    180,979 
 
Total Scriptures Sent Out for 2022:  338,458  
 

 

Scriptures printed from February 2022:   130,000 Spanish John and Romans, 20,000 English 
New Testaments, 5,000 Ukraine New Testaments  Total printed 155,000 
 
Total scriptures printed for the year:  591,920 
 
Paper prices are on the increase:  Cover  stock has increased over  the last year  from $238.00 per 
thousand to $279.00 per thousand sheets. That’s around a 15% increase and it is still rising. Our bible 
paper which is purchased by the rolls has went from $29,000.00 to  $36,000.00 a truck load. That’s 
and .18% increase. It has gone from $800.00 per roll to over $900.00 a roll. It is still rising too. 
Please pray for the Lord to continue to supply the needed paper for scriptures and cover stock. Five 
truck loads of paper will now cost $175,000.00—$200,000.00 (if prices keep rising).   
 
Telethon Update:   The Bible Publishing Month Telethon was very successful this year , (one of 
the biggest to date) Thanks to all the local churches who helped this year. We were able to have 
pledged over $261,000.00. We wish to thank all of you had a part in this special drive to raise paper/
equipment funds for the ministry. Thank you so very much for your faithful support over the years. It 
is very, very much appreciated.  Please continue to pray for the ministry we will be able to do more in 
the coming years.  
 
On the back you will see some of the projects we are working on for this coming year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 
Pastor 
 
H.B. Carney II 
Printing Director 


